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Objective: 
 

To ensure that AAA team staff and players are adequately protected when travelling to 
tournaments outside Canada. 
 
Applicability: 
 

This applies to all AAA coaches/teams under the jurisdiction of the AAA Co-operation 
Committee. Tournaments must be sanctioned by the NOHA as well as by Hockey USA, 
or other governing bodies in the destination country. 
 
Process: 
 

1. When teams plan to travel to a tournament outside of Canada, all players and 
team personnel are required to have passports. If the parents of a player are 
separated or divorced and only one parent is travelling with the child (or if no 
parent is accompanying the child), it is STRONGLY RECOMMENDED that a 
Consent Letter for Children Travelling Abroad be provided. Please see 
http://travel.gc.ca/travelling/children/consent-letter for further information and 
instructions.  

2. The team will require an NOHA issued tournament permit and an approved HCR 
roster. 

 
It is also highly recommend that Out-of-Country Insurance (eg. Blue Cross) be 
obtained for all players and staff. Hockey Canada insurance only covers bills in 
Canadian dollars at Canadian rates. Also, it is secondary insurance to parent's 
coverage and OHIP coverage 
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